
SB 365 
I support SDC'S on marijuana businesses. I also support the new time, place and manner restrictions put 
in place by our commissioners! Our land should not be flooded with a smelly, possible criminal aspect 
crop that uses too much water, pollutes our space with noise from HVAC units, unsightly buildings and 
no concern for our rural life. Please we need restrictions to keep our property rights safe! Thank you. 
Debbie Simpson,  Bend, Oregon. 
 
 


